
YOU’RE INVITED TO OUR 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

Middle School 
PARENT INFO NIGHT 

19 Feb. 6:30 PM 

P.V.A. 
Cafeteria 

6:30-7:00 ALL Middle School Families; 7:05-7:30 Rising 6th Grader Information 

Please join us for an information night regarding all things middle school!  We’ll share 
info regarding curriculum, communication, support systems, and next steps to make 
sure your student is ready for their year in middle school.  We hope to see you there! 

 


